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Friends,  
 
I think we missed spring and have jumped right into summer.  91 degrees on Memorial Day, Wow!  And now 
90’s again earlier this week. What’s going to happen when summer officially arrives? 
 
Anyone know if you can retro fit a Triumph with Air Conditioning.  If it gets any hotter we’re going to need it. 
 
I want to begin by thanking Joanna and Joe DeBlaere for planning May 23rd Progressive dinner which included 
Wine and Cheese at their home on Honeoye Lake ending with dinner at the Livonia Inn. 
 
A good time was had by all.  We couldn’t have asked for a more beautiful evening. 
 

Club Events 
 

June 13th 2012  
Palmyra Mania III 
Wednesday, 5:30 PM to 8:30PM 
 
A winding drive through the hills of Victor, Palmyra, and areas unknown, lead by Andy Paris, ending in a casual 
dinner at Mickey Finns in Victor.  If you can’t make the drive, please join us for dinner. 
 
You’ll note the starting time has been changed to 5:30 so more people can attend after work. 
 
We’ll be meeting in the back parking lot of the Longhorn Steakhouse across from Eastview Mall and BJ’s. 
 
If you can’t make the “drive” dinner at Mickey Finns should start about 7:00 pm. 
 
Also, if you haven’t let us know you’re attending please send either me, Andy or George a quick e-mail so we 
can give Mickey Finns an updated head count. 

 
June 24, 2012 
Bruch at Belhurst Castle II 
Sunday, 11:00 AM TO 2:00 PM 
 
Ken & Penny Heusler are organizing this event which will start at Finger Lakes Race Track parking lot. We will 
be meeting in the South-West corner of the parking lot which will keep us out of the way of traffic coming into 
the gaming center. 
  
We would suggest you start arriving about 10AM. We will have a short drivers meeting at 10:20 and plan to be 
on the road at 10:30. 



  
Brunch starts at 11:30 Sunday, June 24th, at the Belhurst Castle in Geneva 
  
We will be taking the same back roads we took last year to Geneva. 
  
Please contact either me, Ken, or George, if you plan on attending so we can get a head-count for Belhurst 
Castle. 

 
For those who do not know where the Finger Lakes Race Track is, it’s in Farmington, on Rte 96. 
There is easy access off the New York State Thruway via exit 44. After you exit the Thruway Rte 96 is about a 
mile up the road.  Take a left onto Rte 96 and the race track is on your right. 

 
July 11, 2012 
GRTTC PICNIC III at Pat Gaglio’s 
Wednesday Evening 5:00 PM to 8:00PM 
 
A great Summer Picnic at Pat Gaglio’s, 18 Thomas Maria Circle, Webster, NY 
 
A Club Favorite 
 
The picnic will be catered by Doug Scarson’s Rochester Caterers, “The Barbeque Man”. 
 
We'll have a traditional American BBQ, Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Italian Sausage with peppers & onions, 
Macaroni Salad, Baked Beans, Creamy Cole Slaw, Dessert, Ice Tea, Lemonade, Pop 
or BYO. 
 
Cost - $12 per person – payable to GRTTC, mail checks to Jack Harrison, 228 Squiredale Lane, Rochester, 
NY  14612 
 
Please let Pat know if you plan to attend by July 1, 2012 – ppatmgaglio@frontiernet.net or 
585-671-7733 

 
 
July 22, 2012  
GRTTC Rally with Picnic 
9:00 am to 2:30 pm 
More to Follow 
 
August 8, 2012, Wednesday 
Dine & Drive to Sodus Point 
Dinner at Abe’s 
 
This event will consist of a Drive from Webster Park, corners of Holt Road and Lake Roads, to Abe’s 
Waterfront restaurant at Sodus Point.  A departure time will be available shortly. 

 
August 26, 2012 
UK Car Day 2012 
Riverbend @ Genesee Valley Park 

 
If you are interested in volunteering please contact Ned Paulsen. We still have plenty of openings. 
 
Also don’t forget to register your vehicle for the show.  It’s just $10 to pre-register by August 12th or $15 the day 
of the show. 

 

mailto:ppatmgaglio@frontiernet.net


Outside Events 

 
I have heard from a number of people expressing interest in participating in Cruise Nights with other club 
members. 
 
If you are interested don’t hesitate to send a message out to the membership and I sure you’ll find members 
interested in joining you almost any evening. 

 
Mystery Car 
 
Last Month’s Mystery Car was the KIIRA EV – Electric car from Uganda. 
 
And once again, congratulations to Doug Jack for identifying it. 

 
May’s Mystery Car 
 

 
 

 

June’s Mystery Car 
 

 

 

 
Yes, it is British. 

 
Spare Parts 

 
If you have spare parts you want to sell they can be posted on our website or in the next “Triumphantly Yours”.  
You can contact either me or Andy Paris for assistance. 

 
 
Well, that’s it for now.  Hope to see you at an upcoming event. 
 
Safe driving everyone.   

 
Craig 


